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The United Community School District is pleased to announce that Ms.
Heather Holm has been selected as the next superintendent. Ms. Holm will
be shared with South Hamilton Community School District and began working
for the district on July 1, 2024.

“I’m looking forward to the opportunity to be a part of the United Community,
working with a dedicated staff placing the needs of our students as our top
priority,” Ms. Holm shared about this opportunity.

Ms. Holm has been with the South Hamilton School District for the past 3
years as the superintendent. Her previous experience includes a variety of
roles at North Butler Community School District as a secondary principal,
school improvement coordinator, and teacher. She brings over twenty years
of experience in education. Ms. Holm received her master’s degree and
administrative endorsements from the University of Northern Iowa.

“As a district, we wanted to find the right person for the role and were looking
for stability, expertise, and professionalism. We believe we found the right fit,”
stated Board President Brenda Stanley. “We are excited to welcome her to
the United Community School District.”


